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Masters, owners, agents, charterers, marinas, yacht clubs and recreational boaters should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to 
mariners can be found at www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/  

Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  01 January 2025  

 

 

 
Capital Dredging Works  

Masters, Warranted Pilots, Holders of Pilotage Exemption Certificates, Owners, Operators and Agents of all 
Vessels navigating within Dublin Port are hereby notified of the following dredging works;  
 
From 16 December 2024 until 31 March 2025 Dublin Port will engage in a Capital Dredging Campaign.  
 
Dredging works will take place in the construction worksite to the east of Berth 53 with tug and barge 
transiting to Dublin Bay.  
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The following craft will be involved in dredging operations;  
Tug    TakTow 
Dredge Barge   RCP-4088 
Hopper Barge   B305 
Survey Boat   Barnicle 
  

All craft will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 and show the required lights and shapes. All 
vessels should pass at slow speed and make due allowance for their operations and restricted 
manoeuvrability. 
 
VTS will keep all vessels updated and advise of any relevant information on VHF Channel 12. 
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